
Portage la Prairie – Motion to become a new Chapter of RTAM 

New Chapter - Betty-Jean Checkley of the RTAM Board of Directors motions that: “The Portage 
la Prairie Chapter of RTAM be moved from temporary status and be approved by the 
membership for full Chapter status and inclusion.” 

Please note: Betty-Jean Checkley is a Director for the RTAM Board of Directors and will be 
acting as a co-chair for the Chapter as it returns to RTAM. Betty-Jean and Vicki Hooke will both 
share Chapter management and responsibilities. Betty-Jean is speaking to the return of the PlP 
Chapter at the AGM and presenting the motion on behalf of the Board of Directors. 

 


